
Elmbridge Eagles Rugby League – Photography and Filming Opt-Out 
At Elmbridge Eagles Rugby League, we recognise the importance of promoting Rugby 
League and celebrating our players' achievements through photography and video. 

Images and vidoes may be used in club communications, on our website, social media 

platforms, and in promotional materials, in line with RFL safeguarding, recording images 
of children policies and data protection regulations. 

We take all reasonable steps to ensure that these images and videos are used 

appropriately and in accordance with RFL safeguarding and GDPR guidance. 

If you do not consent to your child(ren)’s images or videos being used for these purposes, 

please complete the form below and give a signed hard copy to Kevin Rudd or Jane 
Belbin or email the completed form to admin@elmbridgerl.com. 

I do not consent to my child(ren)’s photographs or videos being used for promotional 

purposes by Elmbridge Eagles Rugby League. 

This opt-out does not apply to images and videos used for safeguarding, identification, or 

internal record-keeping purposes. 

**Child(ren)'s Name(s):** __________________________ 

**Date(s) of Birth and Age Grade(s) (e.g. U14 Boys):** __________________________ 

**Parent/Guardian Name:** __________________________ 

**Signature:** __________________________ 

**Date:** __________________________ 

If you have any specific safeguarding concerns or wish to discuss this further, please 

contact our Club Welfare Officer, Jane Belbin, at jane@elmbridgerl.com. 
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